
Building Inspections - Re: 237 Oxford St Permit Application 

Tom, we can enter this permit in, however, please review the second page of the fast track permit.  It is not 
signed, and your application is to be reviewed like normally because your plans are not stamped as required.  

>>> "CAP Services" <capservices@maine.rr.com> 2/15/2014 4:30 AM >>>
Good Morning,
Attached is a fast track request, commercial interior permit application and plans for 237 Oxford Street with 
Owner (Bayside 1 LLC) Listed. 

This is an unoccupied space and will remain so until a tenant is found….There is no planned change in use… and 
space will remain unoccupied until a new tenant renovates the space.  We are planning on removing non 
loadbearing interior partitions to clean up the space and create an open vanilla box for marketing.  Electrician 
will make safe demo the service panel for the space and sprinkler company will locate heads to accommodate 
an unoccupied open space.

Thank you for your help.
Regards, Tom

Thomas Munroe -
Project Manager

207-939-8838
49 Bruce Hill Rd
Cumberland, ME 04021
CAPServices@maine.rr.com
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